
 

Petition for Partial Discontinuance of Service under WAC 480-30-486(2) 
 

April 16, 2024 
BML Investments LLC, DBA Wenatchee Valley Shuttle  
1511 S. Wenatchee, Ave. Wenatchee, WA. 
98801 
Certificate Number 64605  
 
Dear Mr. Killup,  
 
The company is requesting commission approval for a partial operations 
discontinuance.  This route, we tried to bring back after covid, and do not have 
the ridership to sustain it.  This route was utilized during the holidays last year, 
but now only have a couple of passengers weekly.   The company cannot sustain 
these losses, and even worked on getting grant funding to help support this route 
after covid, to no avail.  Sustaining this route would be catastrophic for the 
company to continue.   
The number of riders for the past 6 months on this route were one hundred sixty 
four. Ridership is as follows below: 
 

Between 
Wenatche
e 

Pangbor
n 

Quinc
y 

Ephrat
a 

Moses 
Lake 

Ritzvill
e 

Spokane 
Airport 

Spokane 
Intermodal 
center  

                   

Wenatchee - - - - 2 0 43 4 
 

Pangborn 
Airport - - - - - - - - 

 

Quincy 1 - - - - - 3 -  

Ephrata - - - 1 - - 3   
 

Moses Lake 2 - - -   - 21 2 
 

Ritzville - - - - - - 3 1  

Spokane Airport 39 - 5 6 11 - - -  
Spokane 
Intermodal 
center 

8 - 2 3 4 - - - Total 

Riders: 

 50  7 10 17 0 73 7 164 



 
 
 All of these riders can ride the greyhound bus which covers the same route we 
service, except Ephrata.  These passengers would need to drive fifteen minutes to 
Moses Lake, in order to ride the greyhound bus.  Our riders will have minimal 
change to their current experience.  We put in great time, effort and expense in 
advertising and operating this route for communities needs and growth, but was 
unsuccessful.  Thank you for your help in discontinuing this route.   
 

Sincerely, 
 
Monique Lott/Owner 
monique@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com 
(509)630-2745 
 

mailto:monique@wenatcheevalleyshuttle.com

